
15. PAPANUI COMMUNITY FACILITY REPORT

Report of the Papanui Community Facility Project Team meeting held on 2 July 2002 is attached.

Staff
Recommendation: 1. That the Project remain in the Major Facility Review, until some

understanding has been reached with the partners on what they can
offer.

2. That staff investigate what land is available for purchase along Sawyers
Arms Road.

3. That staff report back on the situation regarding the remaining Council
Pool Funds.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: 1. That the Committee’s recommendations be adopted and the Board

include this project in the Project Proposals 2003/04.

2. That discussion be held with other representatives of the Joint Project
Team.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


